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Nathaniel Negedu

From: Charlie Brooks [charlie@bennbrookwindows.co.uk]
Sent: 12 June 2015 17:05
To: Nathaniel Negedu
Subject: Bennbrook Windows (14 Iverson Road) 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Nathaniel 

 

Further to our conversation, just to confirm the existing sashes will be taken out and the new windows will be set back 

in the same place in the reveal as old the windows coming out.  

 

All windows are to be fitted into existing boxes and we will trimmed over in white upvc trim.  

 

 

 

 

Kind Regards  

 

Charlie Brooks 

 
 

Unit 1 & 2 Esgors Farm Industrial Estate 

High Road 

Thornwood 

Essex 

CM16 6LY  

General Enquiries: 01992 574 555 

Sales & Appointments: 01992 574 556 

Email: sales@bennbrookwindows.co.uk  

Web:   www.bennbrookwindows.co.uk  

 


